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WARNING LETTER 2193187

linn_wilson <linn_wilson@sisna.com>
To: "Mah - DNR, Steven" <steven.mah@state.co.us>

Steven

Mah - DNR, Steven <steven.mah@state.co.us>

Tue, Mar 8, 2016 at 3:15 PM

| did receive your email on the government #6 well. The MIT was done in June of 2015 and passed. | am
currently out of the office due to family medical issues. | will get the paperwork sent by week's end and check on
mailing address. Thanks Linn R Wilson PetroMex LLC

Sent from my Kyocera DuraForce, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone

On Mar 4, 2016 3:47 PM, "Mah - DNR, Steven" <steven.mah@state.co.us> wrote:

Linn,

Warning Letter #2193187 was issued by US Mail to:

PETRO MEX RESOURCES
ATTN: LINN R WILSON

PO BOX 6724

FARMINGTON, NM 87499-6724

It was returned to our offices having been unclaimed. Please confirm that you received the PDC copy of the
letter | sent on February 2, 2016 and also confirm if this is the correct mailing address for Petro Mex.

Truly yours,
Steven Mah

Steven Mah

NOAYV Specialist, Enforcement Team

l#.co_dnr_div_ogcc_300_rgb_ltrhd_v3

P 303.894.2100 x5172 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
steven.mah@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Tue, Feb 2, 2016 at 11:28 AM, Mah - DNR, Steven <steven.mah@state.co.us> wrote:

Operator Representative,

Please find a PDF copy of the Warning Letter issued by US Mail attached. If you have any procedural
questions about this Warning Letter, please contact me at 303-894-2100 x5172. If you have any technical
questions about this Warning Letter, please contact Andrew Stone at 303-894-2100 x5188.

Very truly yours,
Steven Mah

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=11fa978254&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=153584d08044 1945&dsqt=1&sim|=153584d080441945
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Steven Mah
NOAYV Specialist, Enforcement Team
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